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St. Ewe,
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PL26 6EY
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Email: info@stoutsecurity.co.uk

                                                                                             26th July 2006

Hayley Kneale,
Staff Flat,
Tregye Truro College,
Carnon Downs,
Truro,
TR3 6JH.

Dear Miss. Kneale,

I would like to express my thanks for contracting Stout Security to cover 
the  2006  British  Juggling  Convention.  Everyone  involved  in  the 
organisation of the event should feel very proud of their efforts. It was the 
best convention my staff and I have covered, extremely well organised, 
friendly and relaxed with no problems arising on the site for us to deal 
with. 
I trust that you were happy with my company’s services and hope you 
will look favourably on us should you require similar assistance in the 
future.

Yours faithfully,

T.N. Mannell
Proprietor. Stout Security
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